Hello, my name is Elyse Piccola, I am the granddaughter of John Piccola. Beyond the financial aid this scholarship offers in allowing me to pursue higher education, the significance and history makes it an additional honor to be a recipient. I am immensely proud of and grateful towards my grandfather and all those who served and have the utmost admiration for the veterans who carry on this work in honor of those who lost their lives in combat.
Elyse Piccola, granddaughter of John Piccola, HHT 2/11, KIA dedication to German Lee Nicholson, HHT 3/11, 3/21/1967
